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My name is Lynn Thompson. My husband and I own and operate a small blueberry 

farm just outside of Corvallis and have been selling blueberries from our farmstand 

for almost 30 years. 

 

I am writing in support of SB 507 A, which would expand Oregon’s Farm Direct 

Marketing Law.  The changes to this law would allow for greater flexibility and 

increased sales without compromising food safety. As we look toward transitioning 

our farm to the next generation, these proposed changes have increased importance 

for us personally. 

 

I urge your support for SB 507 A. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Lynn Thompson 

Blueberry Meadows 

 


